
BOARD REPORT 
 

October 8, 2018 
 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

 The Board approved the payment of bills totaling $93,939.87.   
  

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT  
 
 The following individual was approved as a substitute on an as needed basis for 
the 2018-19 school year: 
 
 Karen Freeman General Education 
 
 Sue Bergen, Crystal Cadorini, Tony DiLallo, Michelle Huffman, Camille Keys 
and Matthew Pinney were approved as home instruction tutors for the 2018-19 school 
year. 
 
 Tuition reimbursements were approved for six individuals in the amount of 
$2,693.50.  The next board meeting will be October 22, 2018, 6 p.m. at the Board of 
Education. 
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